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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

The Florida Assessment of Student Thinking (FAST) is a progress monitoring system that is 

administered three times per year to track your student’s progress in learning the Benchmarks 

of Excellent Student Thinking (B.E.S.T.) Standards throughout this school year. The purpose 

of this letter is to inform you that your student will participate in administration (PM 3) of the 

Florida Assessment of Student Thinking (FAST) ELA Reading, Writing, Mathematics, and 

FCAT Science assessments on the following dates: 

 

Testing Date Testing Grade Testing Subject 

Wednesday, April 3rd 4th & 5th Writing 

Tuesday, April 30th  K-2nd  ELA 

Wednesday, May 1st  3rd-5th  ELA 

Tuesday, May 7th  K-2nd  Math 

Tuesday, May 8th 3rd-5th  Math 

Tuesday, May 14th  5th  Science 

 

If you or your student would like to review the computer-based practice test at home, the 

practice tests and answer keys are available at https://fsassessments.org/families.html. 

 

Please review the following policies with your student before testing: 
 

➢ Electronic Devices—Students are not permitted to access any electronic devices, 

including, but not limited to, cell phones, smartphones, and smartwatches, at any 

time during testing or during breaks (e.g., restroom). If your student is found with 

an electronic device or is found using Bluetooth/wireless headphones/earbuds 

during testing, his or her test may be invalidated. 

➢ Testing Rules Acknowledgment— All tests include a Testing Rules 

Acknowledgment that reads: “I understand the testing rules that were just read to 

me. If I do not follow these rules, my test score may be invalidated.” Prior to 

testing, test administrators read the rules to students, and students acknowledge that 

they understand the testing rules by clicking the box in the secure browser 

indicating they understand the testing rules. 

➢ Discussing Test Content after Testing- The last portion of the testing rules read to 

students before they click the box to accept the Testing Rules Acknowledgement 

states that because the content of all statewide assessments is secure, students may 

not discuss or reveal details about the test content (including test items and 

passages) after the test. This includes any type of communication, such as texting, 

emailing, or posting to social media sites. Please make sure your student 

understands this policy prior to testing and remind them that “discussing” test 

content includes any kind of electronic communication, such as texting, emailing, 

posting to social media, or sharing online. While students may not share 

information about secure test content after testing, this policy is not intended to 
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prevent students from discussing their testing experiences with their 

parents/families. 

➢ Working Independently—Students are responsible for doing their own work 

during the test and for protecting their answers from being seen by others. If 

students are caught cheating during testing, their tests will be invalidated. 

➢ Testing Accommodations—If your student has an Individual Education Plan (IEP), 

a Section 504 Plan, or is an English Language Learner (ELL) or a recently exited 

ELL, please contact the school to discuss any testing accommodations that will be 

provided for your student. 

 

If you have any questions related to this test administration, you may contact Dr. 

Latasha Kendrick at (754) 322 8717. For more information about the FAST program, 

please visit the portal at  FLFAST.org. 
 
Thank you for supporting your student and encouraging him or her to do his or her best 

during this test administration.  

 

Educationally, 

Dr. Priscille Elie 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on 

the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national 

origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation. The School Board also provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and 

other designated youth groups. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call 

the Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department & District’s Equity Coordinator/Title 

IX Coordinator at 754-321-2150 or email eeo@browardschools.com. 
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